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Monday, November 14 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, November 15 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, November 16 

10:00 AM 

12 noon - 2:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

Thursday, November 17 

10:00 AM 

12 noon - 2:00 PM 

1:00 PM 

4:00 PM 

5:00 PM 
5:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

F~iday, November 18 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

PRE-REGISTRATION, 
SPRING SEMESTER: 

XI, 1~ 

Chapel: Mr. Ken Faulkner, Senior M.Div. student. 

Chapel: Dr. Max Rogers, Professor of Old Testament 
and Dr. C. Michael Hawn, Associate Professor of Church 
Music. 

Luncheon for Women In Ministry. Seminary Cafeteria. 
See notice. 

Black Forum Gospel Concert. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Faculty Lecture. Dr. Alan Neely, Professor 
of Missions. Topic: "Liberation Theology: A Second 
Look." 

Luncheon for Women In Ministry. Seminary Cafeteria. 
See notice. 

Huriger Group meeting. "The Corner." 

Voice Recital: Wayne Jackson; Baritone. Appleby Chapel. 

Ethics Committee Meeting. Mackie Conference Room. 
Peace Concerns group meeting. Appleby 101. 

South Carolina Club covered dish supper. Bethea Room. 

Student led Vespers. Appleby Chapel. Message by 
Randy Elrod. 

President's Forum. Seminary Cafeteria. 

Pre-registration materials are available in the Office 
of the Registrar. Pre-registration closes on 12/1/83. 

THEOLOGICAL SCHOOLS Theological Schools Inventory (TSI) results have arrived. 
INVENTORY: A group interpretation for all persons who completed the 

Inventory is scheduled for 10:45 A.~, Thursday, Nov. 17 
in Broyhill Conference Room, upstairs. 

CHRISTMAS IN The Second Annual Bake and Craft Sale, sponsored by the 
WAKE FOREST: Seminary Wives in Ministry, will be held Saturday, Nov. 

19 frol!l 10 AM - 4 PM at the Wake Forest Community House. 
The public is invited. Only seminary students, teachers, staff and their 
spouses may reserve a table to sell their crafts or baked items. Deadline to 
reserve a table is Nov. 14. Call Merilee Clifton (556-6327), Dawn Eberhard 
(556-5486), .Colleen Holbrook (556-6598), !1ary Ann Kelley (556-4460), Debbie 
Stevens (556-1680), or Diane Stewart (556-6505). 

(OVER) 



SUNDAY SCHOOL BOARD Don Mattingly, Sunday School Board, will be on campus 
REP ON CAMPUS: Nov. 17 & 18 to interview persons looking for summer 

work at Centrifuge youth camps. He will also be inter-
viewing for day camp workers for children at Glorietta and Ridgecrest. See 
Phyllis Jackson in FIM to sign up for an interview. 

LUNCHEON FOR WOMEN Two luncheons are planned to provide an opportunity for 
IN MINISTRY: fellowship, support and comr.1unication of ideas for 

Women in Ministry. Go through the cafeteria line -
dutch treat - and meet in the adjoining dining room on Wed., Nov. lo from 12 
noon to 2 PM and/or on Thurs., Nov. 17 from 12 noon to 2 PM. Come and go as 
your schedule permits. Discussion will include plans for support groups to 
begin next semester. For more information, contact Leila Stennett. 

PRACTICUM IN Practicum in World Religions (H2350) will be held in 
WORLD RELIGIONS: Washington, DC during May 11-18, 1984. Information and 

application may be obtained from Dr. Braswell's office 
Stealey Hall 310, on Wednesday, Nov. 16 and Thursday, Nov. 17 from 2 PM - 3 PM. 
Enrollment is limited. 

FMB REP ON CAMPUS: Norman Burnes, FMB rep, will be on campus Wed., Nov. 
16 to speak with persons interested in missions. Sign 

up in FIM Office. 

FOOD FOR THANKSGIVING: The Off-campus Ministries committee of the Student 
Council is collecting food for needy families in Wake 

Forest for Thanksgiving. If you have any food items to donate, please leave 
them in the boxes in Mackie Commons room, the Library, dorms, Appleby Hall 
and Binkley. Please bring all food to these places b~fore Tues., Nov. 22, 5 PM. 

GYM HOURS CHANGED: Beginning Thursday, Nov. 10, public gym hours will be as 
follows: Mon., 3 PM - 6 PM and 7 PM - 9 PM; Tuesdays 

and Thursdays, 3 PM - 4 :30 PM; Wednesdays and Fridays, 3 PM - 6 PM. 

SEMINARY COUNCIL: The Seminary Council will meet on Nov. 18 to discuss the 
concerns of Internationals and Minorities on campus. 

If you are aware of needs which should be the focus of dialogue among students, 
faculty, and administration, please contact Nancy Howell or Jo Philbeck. 

ADOPT A SMOKER: Help a smoker get through Nov. 17, the Great .American 
Smokeout Day, without a cigarette. 4.5 million 

smokers succeeded in doing just that in 1982. See the Library Display for 
more details and to sign up. 

RECYCLING: Collection bins are now permanently located at Lyon's 
Store parking lot for newspaper, aluminum cans, and 

green, brown and clear glass. Profits go to meet needs of the hungry. 

LATER LIBRARY HOURS: To assist students in concluding the semester's work, 
the Library will remain open until midnight on the 

following dates: Nov. 28, 29, 30; Dec. 1, 5, 6, 7, 8, 12, 13. REMINDER: As 
indicated in the normal schedule of operation, the Library will close for 
Thanksgiving holidays from 4: 30 PM on Wednesday until 8: 00 Al'1 on Monday. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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